Kaua‘i Water Use & Development Plan Update
Second Series of Public Meetings
August 15, 2023
Waimea Neighborhood Center
5PM

PURPOSE:
The purpose of this series of five (5) public meetings is to present the draft Kaua'i Water Use
and Development Plan (KWUDP) Update and its findings.

The intent of this series of meetings is to create an understanding of the purpose and intent of
the KWUDP Update and the context in which it is being developed. The public meetings give
the community an opportunity to provide feedback and express any concerns that they may
have about the KWUDP Update. No members of the public attended this meeting.

The draft KWUDP Update is posted on KauaiWater.org/KWUDP.asp.

NEXT STEPS:

Fukunaga will brief the Commission on Water Resource Management (CWRM) and revise the
KWUDP Update based on comments received from these public meetings and the CWRM
briefing. The Pre-Final KWUDP Update will then be presented to the Kaua‘i Board of Water
Supply, then to CWRM for adoption. It is noted that the CWRM adoption process also includes
public hearings.
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